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Throughout the year the HVA has had a number of very successful events, 
including the Pop Up Pubs, Village Fête, Summer BBQ, Harvest Festival and 
Christmas Tea.  
 
Sadly, the Race Night was not successful, after receiving feedback, if the HVA 
hold this event again we will not include an entry fee.  
 
Coffee mornings are continuing, first Tuesday of each month.  
 
From June 2023 to March 2024 the HVA raised £1,667.66.  
 
Forthcoming events: HVA is having a meeting on 28th May and events will be 
added to the diary and forwarded to the Pariah Council as soon as possible.  
 
The HVA will also discuss contributing monies within the villages.  
 
Unfortunately, the HVA will not be holding a Summer Fête this year due to lack of 
help on the day.  
 
Due to family commitments, the HVA has decided to streamline our events so we 
can put more time into organising the events we hold.  
 
The HVA would like more volunteers to help plan and organise our events, if 
anyone could spare some time to help, we would really like to hear from you.   
 
The HVA would like to thank everyone who has contributed to helping with our 
events.  
 
Linda Hudson 
21st May 2024 


